
 

 

           25th June 2021 
Dear Families, 
 
I hope that you have all had a good week. As promised in previous letters, we will continue to update 
you on a weekly basis should any of our pupils or staff receive a positive COVID-19 test result across 
the school and we will of course inform you immediately if your child is directly affected. I am pleased 
to report that we have had no positive cases at Riverside School this week.  
 
In last week’s letter, I referred to some of the events that had been planned for the last month of 
term and we are in the process of finalising arrangements for Parents’ Evenings on Wednesday 7th 
July (secondary-aged pupils at SPC) and Thursday 8th July (primary-aged pupils on all three sites). Due 
to the delay in the easing of restrictions at a national and school level, we will be holding these 
meetings remotely this year, either via Zoom or via a telephone call. You will receive a telephone call 
from your child’s new class teacher by the middle of next week to make the necessary arrangements  
 
In today’s letter, I would really like to draw your attention to this year’s Parents’ Survey. Here at 
Riverside School, our Governing Board and Leadership Team work very closely together to ensure 
that our school is the very best that it can be for your wonderful children.  We have always been 
committed to, and passionate about, listening to our families and incorporating your views into our 
decision-making. Your child may well be with us for much of their school lives and the Governing 
Board are firmly committed to ensuring that our school continues to evolve to meet the needs of all 
our children. 
 
Our Parents’ Survey is a very important part of this feedback process and we would therefore love 
you to go to the survey at https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/232WJQV or, alternatively, please scan 
the QR code below.  
 

 
 
Please complete the survey by Friday, 9th July 2021.  If you would prefer to complete a paper copy of 
this survey, please contact Clare Carter, Clerk to the Governing Board, on 01689 870519 or via 
clare.carter@riverside.bromley.sch.uk and we will ensure that a hard copy is sent home to you.   
Thank you for taking the time to share your impressions and thoughts with us, especially at this busy 
time of year.  It is very much appreciated.  
 
Have a good weekend and with very best wishes, 
 

 
Steve Solomons 
Headteacher                      
 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/232WJQV

